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It is with great sadness that the Fort Lauderdale Police Department announces 
the passing of retired Detective Douglas Evans Jr. 
 
Detective Evans began his career with the City of Fort Lauderdale in 1963.  He 
remained a dedicated employee until his retirement in 1987.  During his career, 
Detective Evans served in a variety of roles within the department.  Particularly, 
he was most proud of his tenure in the Criminal Investigations Division,   where 
he was named Officer of the Month in November of 1973. 
 
He received 18 Departmental Commendations and 23 Public Commendations. 
Detective Evans also served in the United States Army. 
 
Funeral services will be held on Saturday, January 29, 2011 at Mount Olive 
Church. 
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